Wyoming Council of the Blind
Special Meeting of the Board 
Called by Pres. Cheryl Godley
February 2, 2024 at 6 PM

Board members present:
Cheryl Godley – Pres.
Tom Lealos – VP
Tom Smyth – Treas.
Sherry Leinen – Sec.
Directors: Sharon Byers, Gary Olson, Debra Thompson
Absent: Sarah Sexton
Nate Appledorn who is a member of WyCB sent an email to Cheryl requesting to be added to the February regular board meeting agenda. Cheryl sent a response email stating that she would check with the board before allowing the request. (see emails attached)
A special meeting of the board was called by Pres. Cheryl Godley.
After discussing the matter a motion was made.
Motion made by Sherry: Do we allow Nate Appledorn to be put on the agenda for the February 12 WyCB board meeting?  2nd by Sharon
Vote: 6-no 1-yes.
Request by Nate Appledorn to be on the board meeting agenda is denied.
Enough information was supplied.
It was good information and WyCB is looking forward to the final product from both agencies.
Meeting adjourned
Respectfully Submitted
Sherry Leinen – Sec.
